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RECOMMENDATION  519  (WARC-92)

Introduction of single-sideband (SSB) emissions and possible advancement 
of the date for cessation of the use of double-sideband (DSB) emissions in 
the HF bands allocated to the broadcasting service

Reasons:
There is concern within many administrations, expressed on many occasions at WRC‑97, that the introduction of SSB into HF broadcasting should not restrict the ability of administrations to continue with their existing DSB transmissions for the foreseeable future and that at this point in time it is inappropriate to specify a cessation of DSB in favour of SSB in the year 2015. It is also evident from information presented at WRC-2000 by the Director that the interest in SSB within HF broadcasting is virtually non-existent. This Recommendation should therefore be suppressed.
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